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HSC SUPERVISORS NEEDED
Our NESA HSC Presiding Officer needs additional HSC exam supervisors this year.  The
HSC written exams begin on October 11 and conclude on November 3. To be a supervisor, you
need to have a paid Working with Children’s Check number. Email Ms Kelie Munro – Academic
Dean of Students if you are interested: kmunro@thac.nsw.edu.au

Your details will be given to the HSC Presiding Officer who will make contact with you to discuss
your suitability and answer any questions that you may have.

Ms Kelie Munro
Academic Dean of Students
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